




Appendix C
Response to Public Comment




















[bookmark: _GoBack]NIOSH received one non-substantive public comment in response to the 60 day FRN. The comment was in regards to the rising healthcare costs. A response was sent to acknowledge the comment and refer the commenter to the CDC website.

